A.S.B. Bulletin 9/6/16 – Tuesday

Readers: Jordyn Garcia and Janelluz Javier



Good morning Delta Kings and Queens!
Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance
I pledge allegiance to the Flag
of the United States of America,
and to the Republic for which it stands:
one Nation under God, indivisible,
With Liberty and Justice for all...

Students, if you miss anything in these bulletins, you can find a copy posted outside of the library and by K3 in the display cases and all of your teachers have access to them through GoogleDocs in the StaggShare folder. Staying informed makes your High School years the best they can be!

Next week is Homecoming Week. Remember, every day will be a Spirit Day, where you dress up to show your school spirit. We will be counting during 4th period. Whichever 4th period shows the most spirit will win the Stagg Spirit award. Here are the Spirit Days:

- -Monday is Marvel Monday. Dress as your favorite Marvel superhero.
- -Tuesday is TweedleDee and TweedleDum Twin or Partner Day. Find a fellow student and dress as a twin or as a famous pair.
- -Wednesday is My Favorite Disney Character Day. Dress as your favorite Disney character
- -Thursday is Monsters University Day. Wear any college clothing you have.
- -Friday is Stagg Spirit Day. You may wear Brown and Gold or wear your class color. Look down at your ID if you have forgotten what your class color is.

Thank you to all who participated in club Rush last Friday. It was a great success! Remember, we will be spinning the Royal Wheel every Friday for the rest of the year. Attention all boy's basketball players, physicals will be required for conditioning and anything we do in the gym. Take care of that ASAP either in the Health Center or with your doctor. Remember, conditioning begins this Wednesday, September 7th. Meet at K1 by 3pm. Conditioning will be 3-4:30pm.

Did you guys hear about the new class on campus? The newly established Literary Magazine is accepting submissions for potential publication. Entries are expected to be up to 450 words and should address the following prompt:

"What gives you a sense of self and fulfills you? Essentially, where do you find happiness?"

For clarification and entry, see your English Teacher or come to B-2 at lunch. Just so you know, it's lit to submit.

If you hate the picture on your ID Card, there is hope for you. Friday, September 9th is RETAKE DAY. For just \$10.00 you can have a new picture, a new ID Card and a new picture for the yearbook. Come to the library during lunch or after school and change your life forever (that's how long your picture will be in the yearbook.)

The first Freshman class meeting will be held Wednesday during lunch in room M3. We invite all freshmen to attend who are interested in student activities.

Ok students party is over! Time to turn in your emergency card or you will be put on a NO-GO list.

If you want to participate in any school activity, you MUST turn in a card. If you do not have one, stop by the Health Center and pick one up.

FRIENDLY REMINDER: Softball practice & conditioning begins Wednesday, September 7th from 4-6pm! Come dressed and prepared to work!

If you have a job, you also need a Work Permit. It's against the law for a minor to work without a Work Permit in California. Work permits must be obtained at the start of a new job and renewed at the start of each new school year. *All current work permits expired on August 19th, and must be renewed.*

Students who have a job may be eligible to enroll in Work Experience Education, an elective course which combines paid employment with classroom instruction. Work Experience students meet with Ms. Yescas, our Work Experience Coordinator, once a week at school and can earn up to 10 credits per semester and a total of 20 credits per year. If you are interested in finding a job, Ms. Yescas can assist you with job leads, creating a resume, and developing the skills you need to get and keep a job.

If you need to renew your work permit or would like more information about Work Experience Education, stop by main office to see Ms. Yescas before school, during lunch or after school. The Work Experience office has moved and is now located in the Counseling Center, across from Mrs. Klopstock.

Attention Seniors, Stagg is now offering college courses here on campus, Psychology 1 and Administration of Justice. Your 1st step is to apply online at www.deltacollege.edu if you need ANY HELP please go to the Career Center.

Sign-Ups are NOW being taken for the following; College Presentations, College Applications Workshops, Financial Aid and ASVAB for information check out the Career Center.

For SAT's - Sept. 1st is the deadline date to sign up for the Oct. 1st test. For ACT's - Sept. 16th is the deadline date to sign up for the Oct. 22nd. Fee Waivers are available, please see your Counselor or the Career Center.

Attention Juniors and Seniors!

Construction Trades Career Fair September 16th Friday, If you are interested in the following careers Welding, Construction, Painting, Heating and Cooling or Carpentry. Please come to the career center today to pick up a Field trip permission slip. The deadline is Friday! Its first come first serve. ACT FAST!

Today we celebrate the letter I in Stagg PRIDE which stands for Initiative with a quote from Harry Browne:

The important thing is to concentrate upon what you can do - by yourself, upon your own initiative.

And Always Remember: Stagg PRIDE INSIDE!